
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 

 
Congratulations to everyone who participated in 
the Te Mata Peak Trail Blazer on Sunday. I hope 
you all agree that it's a great event which caters 
for all ages and abilities. A huge thank you to 
everyone who supported the event, I know that 
being in Havelock North at 7:30am on a Sunday 
morning is certainly not everyone's cup of tea. It's 
been four days now so I hope your legs are 
starting to recover! We endeavour to do an event 
like this every year. Next year, we are excited to 
enter the Hatuma Half Marathon. Again, we can 
make this cater for all ages and abilities through 
juniors etc relaying the course as a team, and the 
keener runners and walkers amongst us 
completing the whole course by ourselves.  
 
Hockey players are needing to be registered this 
week by parents. You have been emailed the 
links for this. If you are having issues with this, let 
us know and we will try and sort it from our end. 
 
Apologies to everyone who was woken up by our 
false fire alarm on Wednesday @ 4:00am! Thank 
you to the Tikokino and Ongaonga Fire Brigades 
who came. All in all, it's better we still have a 
school standing and not a charred mess. 
Although our system is maintained monthly, it's 
had an extra check! 
 
This term seems to have flown by, there is only 
one week left! 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

 
Thank you to the Tiko & Onga Brigades for 

checking on the school’s false alarm! 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

    

 

Tikokino 100% 
- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 1, Week 10    31st March – 4th April 2025 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   



2025 Important Dates for Your Calendar 
 

7th Apr: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm 
11th Apr: End of Term 1 
28th Apr: Term 2 Begins 
29th Apr: Year 3-5 Girls Self-defence @ Onga 
30th Apr: Year 6-8 Girls Self-defence @ Tiko 
19th May: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm 
 

 

It is a National requirement that you let 
us know if your child is unwell or away 
from school for any reason. Please phone 

027 2083358 or use the link on our website. 
NOT ON THE BUS TODAY? Please let 
Hamish know if your child/ren are not on 
the bus and he will let Hayley know. 
20km speed limit past a stationary school bus. 
 

 
 

Please make sure to bring your 
raffle tickets and prize donation 
in by next Wednesday, 9th April. 

Thank you! 
 
 
 

 
 

If you would like to advertise in our newsletter, please email the school: 
office@tikokino.school.nz 

 

https://www.facebook.com/TikoSchool1866/ 
 
 

 
 

Please remember to 
return your pool key to 

the School office! 

 
On Sale at the School Office 

Sawyers Arms 
Ongaonga Store 
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